
Assessment Committee Meeting 
November 11, 2020, 2:00-3:00 via Zoom 

In attendance: Jericho Hockett (chair), Christa Smith, Gloria Dye, Melanie Burdick, Emily Grant, Amy 
Memmer, Danny Wade, Debbie Isaacson, Benjamin Reed, Linzi Gibson, Bobby Tso, Steve Hageman, 
Jennifer Ball, Cat Jaynes (administrative support) 

Updates on Program Assessment 
Jericho thanked members for completing reviews assigned to them. Christa, Erin, and Jericho have 
begun revising the rubrics and members should be able to see those revisions next semester. Some 
committee members reported they were unable to see some of the reviews assigned to them. It was 
discovered that they had been mistakenly assigned to Jericho as both the individual and manager so 
they were not showing up in members assignments. That means each committee member still has about 
15 reviews assigned to them that still need to be completed by the end of this semester. If members are 
still unable to see their assignments they should contact Jericho.  

Recommendations + vote for Rising Star and Assessment Achiever awards 
Psychology and Leadership Studies were both recommended for Assessment Achiever awards. Jericho 
will email members more information about each program and a survey so they can select. Sociology 
and Anthropology was nominated for the Rising Star award.  

Discussion of Assessment Committee's involvement in Gen Ed assessment 
The General Education committee reviews new general education courses put forward, existing ones, 
and revisions. The Gen Ed courses perform USLO assessment so part of the review is making sure they 
are performing and reviewing assessment correctly. The Assessment Committee should be the ones that 
review assessment instead of the Gen Ed committee so a subcommittee with some Assessment 
Committee members may need to be formed to address the issue.  


